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To:    All Hornady Ammunition Customers 

 

Subject:   Recall notice of one lot of  Item#90226, 9mm 135gr +P Critical 

Duty Pistol Ammunition. 
 

Lot Number: 3141635   

    
 

We have discovered a potential problem with Item#90226, 9mm 135gr +P Critical Duty Pistol 

Ammunition.  This ammunition was shipped between June 6, 2014 and July 17, 2014.  

 

Attached you will find a “Product Warning and Recall Notice” that is being released to the 

general public.  Please distribute this information to anyone in your organization that may have 

been involved with the sale of this ammunition. 

 

We have a toll free telephone number established to address any concerns or questions regarding 

this recall.  If you have this lot or have any questions or concerns please call 800-338-1242. 

 

Please refer all questions and concerns about the “Product Warning and Recall Notice” to 

Hornady Mfg, and please do not address any questions regarding it. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

 


